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Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is with great pleasure that I invite you and your family to the 8th Annual
Spring Interscholastic Award Ceremony. This ceremony will be a celebration
honoring the outstanding achievements of our Spring Varsity and JV student
athletes.

The program will begin promptly at 7:00 pm on June 9th at the POBJFK High
School LGI.

Refreshments and other items will be provided by the Plainview-Old Bethpage
Athletic Booster Club.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the Athletic Office.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!

Joseph Braico
Joseph Braico


